




Twilight Festival

It’s getting closer! Fun, food, performances and community engagement. You can’t ask for a

better evening.

Check out the flyer below.

Note that the Twilight Festival is Cash Only. Some of the

food outlets may offer eft-pos, but our advice is to make sure

you bring cash.



We are looking for support

We will shortly be renewing the advertising section of our emailed

newsletters. The newsletters are used throughout the year to keep our

families and school community informed regarding school activities.

Should you, or anyone you know, like to place an advertisement on the

school’s newsletter please contact Jeanette Neeve of Newsletters

Unlimited, Ph 021 535 308 or ph 817 3867, or email newsletters@xtra.co.nz.

This is a great way to keep your business in front of the local community

and also help our school.

Is your child moving on?

Every year we have a number of families who move from their current home to a new place.

Often this means that your child will go to a new school next year.

If you know that your child won’t be coming to Everglade School in 2023,

please let us know. You can either call (262 0244) send an email

(office@everglade.school.nz) or send a Dojo message to your child’s

teacher.

The more we know, the better we can plan our classes.

Next newsletter: Wednesday 23 November

Regards

John Robinson

Principal
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